
April 9, 2025 

Natalie Wood  
Office of Natural Gas Regulatory Activities  
U.S. Department of Energy  
FE-34  
P.O. Box 44375  
Washington, DC 20026  
Re: American LNG Marketing LLC, DOE/FE Docket No. 14-209-LNG Semi-Annual Report  

Dear Ms. Wood:  

Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph L of DOE/FE Order No. 3690 and Ordering Paragraph J of 
DOE/FE Order No. 3601, American LNG Marketing LLC (“American LNG”) hereby submits 
its semi-annual report describing the progress of the proposed liquefaction facility.1 
Construction of the Hialeah Facility is complete, and LNG Holdings (Florida) LLC, American 
LNG’s affiliate, is currently producing LNG at the Hialeah Facility. American LNG continues 
to export LNG from the Hialeah Facility and report those exports to the Department of 
Energy in its monthly reports. American LNG and its affiliates remain in negotiations with 
potential counterparties regarding additional long-term sales of exported LNG.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Respectfully submitted,  

/s/ Daniel McLaughlin  

Daniel McLaughlin 

Signatory for American LNG Marketing LLC  

DMcLaughlin@Miami-LNG.com 
_________________________________________ 

1 American LNG Marketing LLC, DOE/FE Order No. 3690 (Aug. 7, 2015); American LNG 
Marketing LLC, DOE/FE Order No. 3601 (Mar. 18, 2015).   

Jennifer Jaynes
Received


